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DSD GENERAL BUSINESS MEETING  

The Board met today at 10:34 a.m. for a DSD general business meeting. Present were: 

Commissioners Leslie Van Beek and Zach Brooks, Interim DSD Director Jay Gibbons, and 

Deputy Clerk Jenen Ross.  

Director Gibbons provided a synopsis of last week’s meeting as requested by the Chairman. A 

copy of the synopsis has been added to the February 13, 2025 agenda and included with that 

day’s minutes.   

A request has been received from Janet Northrup with the Sunny Slope Wine Trail for a letter 

of support. They are working toward a grant with the Department of Ag to be used for used 

for marketing. A sample letter was provided outlining what they’re trying to accomplish. Mr. 

Gibbons read a portion of the letter noting it would be marketing for not just the wine trail but 

the wine growers in the area too. The Board will review the letter and provide input to Director 

Gibbons.   

Additionally, DSD is actively working on ordinance updates. Director Gibbon spoke with Zach 

Wesley this morning regarding the status of the private road ordinance. At this point they are 

ready to go and will provide notice. It will be scheduled with P&Z on April 3rd along with the 

spring clean-up and possibly county impact fees. 

The meeting concluded at 10:39 a.m. and an audio recording is on file in the Commissioners’ 

Office.   
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